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Summary:

President Rhee drafts an order to Choi Duk Shin to travel to Formosa (Taiwan) and South
Vietnam in order to develop diplomatic relations and initiate discussion on a possible
Seoul-Saigon-Taipei mutual defense pact.  President Rhee specifically requests the
exclusion of Japan from the defense pact.
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